and action by members of the University, and the Chancellor undertook to express the sense of the meeting to the Vice-Chancellor on his return. It was thought that the Committee of Deans might consider with the Vice-Chancellor whether the provisions of the Discipline Statute should be extended.

Chancellor; Vice-Chancellor

2.3. The Jock
Marshall
Zoology
Reserve

Council noted with pleasure that before his death Professor Marshall had been told of a recommendation of the Naming of Buildings Committee that the Zoology Reserve should be named "The Jock Marshall Zoology Reserve". The recommendation of the Committee was approved.

S.C.